IS A REPRINT WANTED ?

The demand for copies of No. 1 of the MAGAZINE
has led to the suggestion that there should be a reprint
of it, in order that the sets may be completed. The
issue of 750 copies was wholly insufficient for the needs
of later subscribers, and recent subscriptions have been
made to date from No. 2, though the universal request
is to begin with the first if possible, Unfortunately,
the supply of other numbers of the first volume is now
limited and must soon be exhausted, so that it would
be useless to print a large edition of the first number,
and a small edition will cost proportionately more, the
amount of typesetting being the same in both instances.
The printer, sympathizing with the situation, has
offered to undertake the work at cost, but with the
best that can be done it would be necessary to charge
thirty cents for each copy of the reprint, in order to
avoid actual loss to the publisher. If those readers
who have now incomplete sets are willing to pay at
this rate for the reprint, and if there are indications
that the whole edition will be sold at this rate, the work
will be undertaken in the near future. This will ad-
vance the cost of the first year’s subscription to $1.70,
when No. 1 is included, which is cheap enough when it
is considered that historical magazines, as a rule, are
at least $2.00 a year, and in some cases much more.
Those who are in favor of a reprint under these condi-
tions will oblige by communicating with the publisher,
by postal card or otherwise, at an early day.
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